
 
 
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION 

Opposite Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi-110 003 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
File No. CEO/AME/Pariksha/PN/2018  

Dated the 01st January, 2019 

 

 Subject: Rescheduling of AME Online Examination- 3 of 2018 Session (Oct 2018). 

 

Further to the Public Notice dated 19th December 2018, posted on the DGCA 
website and the DGCA on-line examination portal, it is intimated that the exam for the 
affected candidates of 11.12.2018 and 12.12.2018, who could not start/ complete their 
exam at a few centers, due to technical reasons and the 5th batch at all the centers of 
11.12.2018, are being rescheduled on 11.01.2019 and 12.01.2019.  
 

All affected candidates are advised to check the Notice Board of 
https://Pariksha.dgca.gov.in (DGCA on-line examination portal) for further information 
from time to time and download their admit cards three days prior to the exam. 
 

 
This is for information of all concerned. 

 
  

Director General of Civil Aviation 
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